
To my valued Sisterlocks® Clients: 

San Diego County has volunteered to take part in opening up 
salons early during phase two instead of phase three but at this 
time I must consider the health & safety of me and my family.   

I do not feel comfortable resume taking clients until after June 
15th. 

Beginning next week I will be contacting my clients via text for 
appointment scheduling.  There is no need for anyone to continue 
to call or text about being available for my first opening.  I know all 
40 of my clients want to get their hair done first. 

I have put a great deal of thought and care into making sure our 
salon environment is as safe and sanitized as possible for you.  
New policies have been put in place and will be updated my 
website with that information soon. 

While I won’t be able to shake your hand or give you a hug, 
please know how excited I am to welcome you back.  I value your 
business and the trust you place in me. 

Keep the faith. Remain hopeful. Let's stick together.  

Much love, 

Cassandra Lawson 
SistaGirlStyles.com 

  


